
 

BOARD OF 
TRUSTEES BRAZOSPORT INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

BOARD  REPORT      MEETING DATE: August 2, 2011 

 
SUBJECT:   Proposed RV Park for Freeport  

 
BOARD POLICY:  N/A 
 
FISCAL NOTE:  Potential 

 
Background Information:  
 

 It was brought to the attention of administration that the city of Freeport was 

considering a specific use permit for an RV park located between Brazosport HS and 
Freeport Intermediate.  

 A meeting with Jeff Pynes, City Manager, took place on July 18, 2011.  At this 

meeting, he offered to present the plan to the Board of Trustees which would allow an 
opportunity for questions to be answered. 

 The City Council will be meeting to vote on the specific use permit on August 15, 2011.  

 
Administrative Considerations:  
 

 Concerns regarding potential safety risks were shared with Mr. Pynes including access 
to campuses, students walking through or around the park, and sustainability. 

 Involvement by the district in the development of the specific use permit criteria would 
be recommended by administration if allowable by the city.  

 
Communication Deployment: 
 

 Board Meeting Minutes 

 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Dr. Karin Holacka 
Superintendent of Schools 
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